Help Us Help You…

COVID-19 Screening for Parents and Guardians

Please help us STOP THE SPREAD of COVID-19 by checking the following every morning before you send your child to school:

1. Does your child have a fever greater than 100.4 degrees.
2. Does your child have any of the following:
a. Congestion or runny nose
b. Cough
c. Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
d. Diarrhea
e. Headache
f. Nausea or vomiting	
g. Sore Throat
h. Muscle Pain and Fatigue
i. Chills
j. New Loss of Taste or Smell
3. Were you or your child in close contact (within 6 feet for more than 15 minutes) with anyone confirmed with COVID-19 within the last two weeks?

· [bookmark: _GoBack]If the answer is YES to any of these questions, DO NOT send your student to school.  Instead, begin quarantine of your child and contact your healthcare provider.  Strongly consider COVID-19 testing.

Thank you for helping keep are South Vermillion students, families and staff safe!

